
 
 

College Planning Council Highlights 
 

The College Planning Council (CPC) held a meeting on Wednesday, September 16, 2020 at 
3:00 p.m. through Zoom and during the meeting, the following occurred:  
 
COVID-19 Return to Work Plan 
The council received an update on the COVID-19 Return to Work Plan. An official decision has 
not been made but it looks as though we will continue online education through spring 
semester.  
 
College Redesign 

https://www.hartnell.edu/governance/councils/cpc/docs/index.html

